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Ex. Office, K.T.
Lecompton, May 18th
 
His Excellency
R.M. Stewart
Governor of Missouri.
Sir;

I would ask it as a very great favor that you cause to be sent to this office, a copy of Governor 
Medary's letter of Jany[.] 9th or 10th 1859, in reply to your communication of Decr. 31st '58, handed 
you by your Special Messenger, Mr. James E. Belch, as the copy retained has been mislaid.

An immediate reply will be very thankfully received.
 
With Very Great Respect[,]
Sam A. Medary, Private Secretary


